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Friday, March 20th:   
Thinking of you during this unprecedented time and wishing all continued good health. Take care of yourselves and see you soon, 
Mrs. Mannarino

Monday, March 16th:
*Please note, we DO have school today.  The school closure will begin tomorrow for Solon City Schools.











    

Tuesday, March 17th:
*Per district directive, completion of assignments will begin TOMORROW.  Please see the REMINDERS section to the right for assignment specifics.  There is an activity included that your child may choose to complete today!







Wednesday, March 18th: 
*Please begin daily assignments TODAY.  Please read the REMINDERS section to the right for assignment specifics.  





Thursday, March 19th: 
*Spring Break runs March 23 – 27.    While spring is a time to relax with family and friends, it can still be a time for learning!  Therefore, I am sending home a series of small tasks (writing, and math) that the children can complete each day.  If they return it to school completed and signed , they will receive a small prize!  Please note, this can be completed in lieu of assignments outlined in the Reminders section to the right during the week of spring break ONLY.
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Per the Solon City School guidelines, the first grade team is providing the following assignments for your child to work on at home. Please have your child collect their work and turn it in when school resumes. 
· Reading:  Read DAILY  for AT LEAST 20 minutes. 
· Writing: Refer to the March and April calendar writing prompts.  Complete one each day. *You can use paper you may have at home or a spiral bound notebook. 
· Word Study: Short Vowel Review Packet
· Sight Word Books- complete the read, find, trace, spell and sentence writing portions on each page. Your child should complete 2 words each day.
· Letter Writing Practice Book- Please have your child practice correct letter formation and sizing. 
· A mini-math packet.
Note:   More math will be coming and will be sent home with your child (or picked up by you) on Monday, March 16th.  It will be hard copy, posted online, or emailed.  Watch for more information.
Reminders:
Upcoming events:
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